Question and Answer 1
Denturist Services
53800-15-2198218
Question 1:
How many hours per week the denturist will be expected to work?
Question 2:
How many day(s) per week the denturist will be expected to work?
Answer 1 and 2:
The contract is on an as needed basis. The RFP contains an estimate of the number of services
per year. The bidder will need to calculate the hours required to provide the product in order to
determine how many hours or days a week will be required to provide adequate services. The

cost of the contract is based upon the price of the services/products listed in Annex B- Proposed
Basis of Payment of the Request for Proposal.

Question 3:
Is there specific day(s) in the week for which the denturist services will be expected?
a. If so, could you indicate us which day(s)?
Answer 3:
Currently the Dentist is only coming in once or twice a month. This leaves the dental clinic free for
the rest of the time. The Denturist and Dentist would need to communicate through the Chief

Health Services to arrange scheduling, but it will be pretty flexible. The dental area does not have
a big impact on any other clinics and can run pretty much independently.



